
Town Status Report – October 14, 2019 

 

Community Development updates on Downtown Improvement Projects (earmark funds) 
and Congestion Mitigation and Air Quality (CMAQ) Projects – The Downtown Improvement 
Projects have been around for some time. Community Development has been working with NH 
DOT to move the next phase forward. We also have good news on the recently submitted CMAQ 
Projects. Director Lincoln Daley has updates on these important projects for Milford.  

 

Update on the 2013-A Ambulance – We have some serious engine trouble with the 3A 
ambulance and I asked Director Eric Shelberg to bring the information to the board. 

 

State Municipal Aid Update – Last week Governor Sununu visited Milford along with many of 
our State Congressional delegates to award our share of the $40 million of budgeted unrestricted 
state aid to municipalities. Milford will receive $378,645 over the next two years.  The first 50% 
payment will be deposited this week. It is considered unanticipated revenue for this year. The 
second payment is due next year and will be included in our revenue budget. We expect 
additional information from the Department of Revenue Administration about the classification 
and use of this municipal aid this week. Milford schools received approximately $2.1 million in 
additional education funding.   


